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Dear  Mr  Zubcu,

Thank  you very  much  for  our meeting  on 15 February  2023 during  my visit  to Chisinau  and

the opportunity  to exchange  views with  members  of  the CNSM Confederal  Committee.

Our discussions  offered  me a most  useful  opportunity  to benefit  from  your  views  on  the

challenges  facing  the trade  union  movement  and your  search  for  solutions.

I wish to assure  you that  you can count  on ILO support  including  in terms  of social dialogue
that  is so essential  in finding  sustainable  solutions.

Let me also commend  the CNSM and its members  for  the effective  and generous  assistance
provided  to refugees  from  Ukraine.

Your  commitment  to the values  and mandate  of  the ILO is important  and greatly
appreciated.

Once again,  thank  you for  our meeting  and Ilook  forward  to our  continued  cooperation,

Yours  sincerely,

Gilbert  F. Houngbo
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